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The Managing Committee of ICAP UK Chapter organised a family picnic at the Hainault Forest 
Country Park in the outskirts of London on 24th of May 2015. Hainault Forest Country Park, spread 
over 300 acres, was an ideal venue for a family outing with lush green lawns, lakes, zoo and a natural 
walking trail. The event was attended by more than 130 adults and children who actively participated 
in a number of activities throughout the afternoon.  
 
The activities plan started with races for children split in different age groups. This was followed by a 
parent and child race which was a thoroughly amusing sight. Following lunch, a competitive match of 
men’s football was played between two teams where the athleticism and energy shown by our members 
was pleasantly surprising. The vast natural surroundings allowed the guests to walk around the park 
whilst the children kept themselves occupied in various games. 
 
The afternoon ended with the Managing Committee thanking the attendees and presenting medals and 
gifts to the children who remained active throughout the day and reminded them about the importance 
of healthy outdoor activities in their lives.    
 
The event provided a wonderful opportunity to our members to meet old and new friends in an informal 
and social environment, whilst fostering a strong sense of community which continues to portray a 
positive image of Pakistan in the UK.   
 
The Managing Committee would again like to thank all the members and their families who attended 
in large numbers. We would also like to express our gratitude towards all the volunteers, in particular 
Ahmad Mursaleen Arif, Khalid Memon and Omair Magoon who made the event a huge success. 
 
For and on behalf of the Managing Committee, 
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